GLENWOOD CEMETERY BOARD MEETING

The Glenwood Cemetery Board met in regular session on February 19, 2025 at 9:30am,
at the Cemetery Legion Building with the following present: Jerry Shaw, Steve Waller & Cemetery
Sexton Mike Collins. Dean Cain was absent.
Motion by Waller, seconded by Shaw to approve the agenda as presented; Ayes -2 - Nays - 0
Motion by Waller, seconded by Shaw, to approve the minutes of January 15, 2025; Ayes - 2 - Nays - 0
Motion by Shaw, seconded by Waller, to approve the purchase of a stump grinder; Ayes - 2 - Nays - 0
Motion by Waller, seconded by Shaw, to approve claims; Ayes - 2 - Nays - 0
Discussion-

- The Mech Maxx Stump Grinder SG24 was approved for purchase at a cost of $1,799.

- The dump building was discussed, but was tabled for further discussion in April to decide which

direction they will go.

- Steve Waller was sworn in as a new Board member on 2/19/2025.

Motion by Waller, seconded by Shaw, to adjourn the meeting

Meeting adjourned at 10:53 a.m.

Mike Collins, Cemetery Sexton Ray Dean Cain, Chairman




